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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Hardin County Commissioners Court, in collaboration with the Hardin 
County Drainage Advisory Committee, will conduct a Public Hearing to 
discuss potential future drainage projects utilizing Hazard Mitigation 
Grant Program (HMGP) funding on July 25, 2018, at 6:00PM at the 
Lumberton Performing Arts Center, located at 103 South LHS Drive, 
Lumberton, Texas. 

The Drainage Advisory Committee has been meeting regularly since its 
inception on April 10, 2018, to identify drainage issues throughout the 
County and discuss viable solutions. They would like to meet with the 
Public and Officials to further their discussion and obtain input 
concerning future drainage projects being considered. 

This is the Committee’s second Public Hearing. They plan to schedule 
additional similar meetings throughout the county in the future. 

Information regarding drainage issues, including photos with specific 
address and/or GPS location, should be submitted to the following 
email: Drainage@Co.Hardin.TX.US  
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